
Foster Care Single Point of Contact 

According to ESSA Non-Regulatory Guidance (U.S. Department of Education and U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services, 2016), the Mid-Prairie Community School District 
has designated Amy Shalla (319-646-6096 | ashalla@mphawks.org) as the foster care point of 
contact for the Mid-Prairie Community School District. 

 


